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Next meeting: 
Picnic

Wednesday June 6

Starting time 6:00 PM
Brush Barn

There is much being activity planned for the summer months
ahead. We have the clubs’ family picnic on June 6th, followed
by a Saturday 

workshop at the Barn on June 9th. The topic will be finishing, and
will feature hand-applied, brushed, and sprayed applications. All are 
welcome to participate and share your tried and true methods and
choice of finishing materials.

It appears we have a good lead on the meeting place of the much 
anticipated Cabinetmaking Special Interest Group (SIG). Eddie 
Piotrouski has researched many venues in the area and the Kings
Park American Legion Hall is our best bet. We will be aiming for
Tuesday June 12 to hold the first meeting. All of those members
who signed up for the new SIG will be contacted via email or
phone. If you are just  learning of the SIG, you can contact me to
join the ranks. Over 70  members have signed up so far.

The July 4th meeting coincides with Independence Day this year. We
have  the opportunity to meet on the following Tuesday (July 10) to
uphold our traditional summer round robin demonstration event.
We will need demonstrators for the round robin, so see Bob Urso or
myself at the picnic to let us know you will be participating.

I would like to see more member profiles in these pages. Each
month’s issue of the Woodrack should feature someone we often see
at the meetings, but never find time to talk with. Gabe Jean has been
steadily visiting shops and if you too would like to invite him into
yours, let him know you are interested. Likewise, if you are interest-
ed in visiting and writing a profile on someone else in the group,
contact our esteemed editor, Daryl Rosenblatt for submitting your
report.

Finally, I am requesting someone (or a group of someones) to
design and create a new sign to place near the driveway off Route 25
to find the entrance of the Barn. The original sign has finally given
in to years of rough service, and the temporary replacement seem-
ingly blew away. The sign must be sturdy, windproof (but not too
heavy), easily visible from the road, and could be any material.
Chloroplast may be the best option, although wood would be prefer-
able (we are woodworkers, after all). The Board of directors will
decide on the best design, and the club will pay for the materi-
als.

"The views expressed within are not necessarily
those of the Long Island Woodworkers' Club,
it's Board of Directors, or the editorial staff".
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Secretary’s Notes

Gabe Jaen

Mike Daum, club president opened the meet-
ing at 7:10 PM mentioning that the meeting
will consist of a panel of experts all of

which are club members. They will be taking questions
on any aspect of woodworking.

Mike also went on to mention that Rich Weil has pro-
vided a CAD drawing showing the details of his hand-
plane plaque design that was made for the library, and
a copy is available to anyone interested.

A vote on the amendment to the by-laws that waspost-
ed in the newsletter regarding members younger that
18 years of age was passed with a two-thirds majority
vote of 53 ayes and 15 nays by the attending members.

Membership now stands at 242.

Those members that cannot download the newsletter
should contact Joe Bottigliere, membership chairman
or Gabe Jaen, secretary.

Steve Blakley, club librarian, will also compile the mem-
bership database in which your woodworking special-
ties or interests are noted so that other members could
tap into or share your mutual interests in woodworking.
This database would also list your tools so that some-
one interested in that tool may take advantage of your
opinion of this tool before buying one.

The date of the installation of the floor in the bath-
room area of the Barn by the members is yet to be
determined. Members planning on participating should
be prepared for a short notice when the materials 
and time is made available.

SIG’s
Scrollers will meet on the 17th
Turners will meet on the 10th of the month and will
be making pens.

Workshops; June 9th there will be a seminar on finish-
ing.

Show Biz

Mike Daum

At the June picnic, project exhibit forms will be
distributed for you to fill out and return to me
(hopefully the same night). It is extremely

important that we get an early indication of the pro-
jects that you will exhibit. The work may not be com-
pleted, or even exist yet. It is more important that we
know you will at least be exhibiting something, or
many items for that matter. Previously exhibited work
is accepted, but not suggested. We all want to see new-
work. Keep in mind that there is no pressure to have
your project(s) judged in the juried competition. All we
care about is marveling at your workmanship. It is
helpful to include a photo of the project(s), which can
be submitted with the exhibit form or sent to me later
via email or at the next meeting.

At this point, we are still focused on producing a suc-
cessful Show at Hofstra University Arena on October
6th and 7th. If you haven’t already marked your calen-
dars or your Blackberry with the date, better do so
now. The Friday before the Show (October 5th) will be
the date to arrive to the Arena with your project(s) for
the exhibit. As always, we are seeking as many mem-
bers as possible to help out on these three dates, and
your efforts will be greatly appreciated!

June meeting will be the club’s annual picnic.Barbecues,
tents and volunteers needed.
July meeting falls on the 4th, Independence Day. Check
the web site, call the club information line, or watch
your email for details as to whether we meet that night
or some other day due to Barn reservation conflicts.

The panel of experts for the night’s presentation con-
sisted of: Pete Profeta on Tools, Ed Kelle on turning,
Daryl Rosenblatt on shop systems, Joe Pascucci on
scrolling, Rich Macrae and Charlie James on furniture.
Moderating was Mike Daum.The panel was kept busy
most of the night with the bulk of the questions about
tools and their quality. Another such meeting may well 
prove equally successful and bring on a more varied list
of questions.
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Turners’ Guild
Gallery

Pages 7-8
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Source List from Frank Klausz

As promised, Frank sent us the following information:

1. His “very expensive but worth it” trim router plunge base:
MicroFence

1-818-982-4367
www.microfence.com

2. His source for great cheap tablesaw blades: Valuemax Tools German Style saw blades
Valuemax Tools
1-800-782-8083

www.bluerouterbits.com

3. His source for high quality low priced shellac:
Shellac Finishes
858-780-2865

www.shellacfinishes.biz
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4/4 Spalted Beech lumber for sale.  Most 9” and wider 8’ long, with
great figure.
http://www.righteouswoods.net/Beech_European_Spalted.html is
selling it for $14.20 a board foot, I am asking $7 a bf for quantities
less then 50 bf, $5.50 for quantities over. 
Powermatic 719A Hollow Chisel Mortiser with 4 chisels and mobile
base. Great condition, works like a champ. Asking $595, about
$950 for all this new, save money and get a great tool.
Bill at wmarr@optonline.net, or 631 312 6617

Performax 25 x 2 Dual Drum Sander with Power Feed; 5 hop 220
V  Leeson Motor. Machine has “low mileage”

Bob Urso  (631) 724-4625 or through the club website 

12" Sear's bandsaw, good condition, $175,14" Reliance Bandsaw,
good condition $225, 10" Ryobi Tablesaw, good condition

Charlie Morehouse (631) 271-7251 

3 hp 4 bag Reliant dust collector $275, 12” radial arm saw, rusted
but runs. Free to a good home.

Willie (631) 235-0186

Laser etched photos on wood. 

Contact Dave Schichtel at (516) 671-5964 or www.the-wood-
shop.com

Foley Model 387 Automatic Saw Filer
Complete with extra files.

Norman Picht (631) 242-9255

Routers,Sanders,Drills and more for sale,
Dennis Taddeo 631 543 2256

Shopcraft Variable Speed Wood Lathe Model T 6750 700-1800 RPM
110V Capacity 7" x 32" with four tool rests: 6,7,8&12" 1 spur drive cen-
ter, instruction and maint. Manual; 6" face place heavy duty, steel with
1" dia. Centering pin brass; ½"=20 spindle with 3/4-16 adapter.      $85

James J. Roman (631) 271-7296

Fine Woodworking Magazines, issues 1-159 plus index to 120
Excellent condition $475
Woodsmith Magazines, issues 1-143 plus index to 126
Excellent Condition $300
Gene Kelly (631) 265-5218

L.I.  School of Classical  Woodcarving & Woodworking Schedule for
2007 visit; http:// homepage.mac.com/walterc530/

Need someone to tune a working Craftsman 10" radial arm saw for a
fee
Harold Schechtel 631-539-6290

T h e  M a r k e t p l a c e

JUNE 6TH Annual picnic at the Barn, which starts at 6 PM, earelier
than the usual 7 PM
Check the website for all SIG activities.

U p c o m i n g  E v e n t s


